GOSFORD DISTRICT TENNIS ASSOCIATION

Special Meeting Held 15 February 1995

Meeting opened at 7:46 pm.

Members present: Steve Gibson, Dennis Stimson, Mick Nagle, Ove Thapper, Fred Every, Anne Thomas, David Graham, Mavis Slingsby

Apologies: Matthew Roberts, Pat Healy, Marty Smith, Murray Vaughan

Letter received from Lorrie Marquart (Gamblers) regarding committee decision not to allow Shane Ward to play for Gamblers in B2. Considerable discussion followed including phone call to the captain of the team.

Motion then made by Mick Nagle to rescind motion passed on Wednesday 8/2/95 regarding the exclusion of Shane Ward from B2 Gamblers. Motion was seconded by David Graham.

Vote taken - 5 In favour, 2 against and 1 abstain. Motion carried.

Meeting closed at 9:23 pm.